
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION I 
2100 RENAISSANCE BLVD. 

KING OF PRUSSIA, PA  19406-2713 

May 26, 2022 

Mark Boucot, President and CEO 
Potomac Valley Hospital 
100 Pin Oak Lane 
Keyser, West Virginia 26726-2643 

SUBJECT: POTOMAC VALLEY HOSPITAL, ACCEPTANCE OF NOTIFICATION OF 
RESTRUCTURING, MAIL CONTROL NO. 630404 

Dear Mr. Boucot: 

This is in reference to letter dated February 22, 2022 [ML22076A184] from Lindsay Petrosky of 
Jackson Kelly PLLC, who represents West Virginia University Health System (WVUHS).  This 
letter notified the NRC of the internal governance restructuring of WVUHS.  Because WVUHS 
will remain the ultimate parent entity for Potomac Valley Hospital we do not believe the 
restructuring constitutes a change of control of NRC License No. 47-21163-01. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Gallaghar, Health Physicist 
Medical and Licensing Assistance Branch 
Division of Radiological Safety and Security 
Region I 

License No.  47-21163-01
Docket No.  03019861
Mail Control No. 630404

cc: James Benjamin, M.D., RSO 
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